
 
 
 
IT’S THAT TIME OF YEAR AGAIN, TURTLE TIME! 
April 15th through October 31st (Tax Day through Halloween) is Sea Turtle nes�ng and hatching season. 
 
We ask that you help protect our endangered Sea Turtles by keeping your beach clear from obstacles that 
can trap a Sea Turtle, filling in holes dug in the sand, and most importantly, ensuring that all exterior 
beachfront ligh�ng is compliant with the City’s beachfront turtle-ligh�ng recommenda�ons (minimizing 
ar�ficial ligh�ng disturbance by using long-wavelength light, 560 nanometers or greater; orange, red, or 
amber LED, and shielded downward-facing fixtures). 
For more informa�on, please see link below. 
 
Please remember, AFTER 9 IT’S TURTLE TIME. 
 
Thank you for doing your part to help protect our endangered Sea Turtles.     
 
The City of Key Colony Beach 
 
htps://keycolonybeach.net/wp-content/uploads/2022/08/BeachFront-Ligh�ng-During-Turtle-Nes�ng-
Hatching-Season.pdf  
 

https://keycolonybeach.net/wp-content/uploads/2022/08/BeachFront-Lighting-During-Turtle-Nesting-Hatching-Season.pdf
https://keycolonybeach.net/wp-content/uploads/2022/08/BeachFront-Lighting-During-Turtle-Nesting-Hatching-Season.pdf

